
 

 

 

New General Secretary at the Gazdasági Versenyhivatal 

 

 

On the 21st of March 2011, Mr. Miklós JUHÁSZ, President of the Gazdasági Versenyhivatal 
(GVH – Hungarian Competition Authority) appointed the new General Secretary of the GVH. 
Dr Annamária Südi has been working for the Hungarian administration in various positions 
since 1984. Between 1996 and 2003 she worked as the Deputy Town Clerk of the 22nd 

District (Budafok-Tétény). From 2003 to 2007, she worked as the Town Clerk of Budaörs and 
from 2007 she worked in the same position in Budafok. 
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Further information:  
Katalin GONDOLOVICS 
Hungarian Competition Authority  
Address: 1054 Budapest, V. ker. Alkotmány u.5.  
Postal address: 1245 Budapest, 5. POB 1036  
Phone: +36-30 618-6618 
Email: press@gvh.hu 
http://www.gvh.hu 

 


